
 

 
 
 
 
 
17 January 2014 
            
Newsletter No 17 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Thought for the Week 
“We love because he first loved us.” 

John 4:19                                             
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 20 January 2014. All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for 
coffee afterwards. If Parents/Carers do attend could I please ask them to stay until Celebration 
Assembly finishes. This demonstrates to all the children that the entire celebration assembly is 
valued by Parents/ Carers. Thank you for your support. 
 
 Weekly Certificates 
A‟Mai Carty-Holness    Nursery 

For always trying her best 
during whole class activities 

Whole Class    RW 
For outstanding behaviour during our 
school trip to the theatre to see „The 

Snowman‟ 

Whole Class   RB 
For being fantastic ambassadors 
for our school on our trips to the 

theatre 

Zayyan Azram   1C 
For working really hard in 

Maths with beautiful 
presentation 

  Isra Khan  1/2L 
For working extra hard to move on a 

stage in reading 

       Ifesinachi Chinwuko   2S 
For settling into St Mary‟s well by 

showing progress in his 
presentation 

 Abdullah Raza   3B 
For making good progress in 

all subjects 

Ethan James   3/4SS 
For an improved attitude and 

approach to his work 

   Tania Mahandru   4J 
For writing an excellent poem 

   Muhammed Al-Sahid   5W 
For trying his best in all 

subjects 

Alisha Ejaz  5/6B 
For working hard and being very 

motivated in Maths lessons 

  Buraydah Asad    6S 
For working hard and making 

progress in Maths 

 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the „Kind and Thoughtful‟ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 20 January 2014. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 

Mohaab Elsamani 
For picking up other children‟s 

banana skins from the 
playground 

Miya Quailey 
For writing a thank you letter to 

the cleaner 



 
 

Lining Up 2S 
Spick and Span 3/4SS 
Gymnastic Monkey 1/2L 

Movement Bird 1C 
Attendance RB & 5W 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 1C  Runners up - RW 

 
Dinner & Milk Money reminder 
Can I please remind parents/carers that dinner and milk money should be brought to school in an 
envelope with your child‟s name on. The envelope should state whether it contains dinner money, 
milk money or both. This should be given to your child to hand to the class teacher on a Monday 
morning. Thank you for your support. 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your 
children to come to school and be on time every day. 
 
Term Dates 

Half term break 

 
Children break up on 

Friday 14 February 2014 
and return on 

Monday 24 February 2014 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Executive Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 
 
 
 


